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August 9, 20 
 

 
 
 
Dear Quinlan Member, 
 
As a valued member, you are invited to participate in the 67th Annual Members Exhibition at the 
Quinlan Visual Arts Center. On view through December 6, the opening reception will be Thursday, 
October 16 from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. Members wishing to participate must have a current membership valid 
through December 25, 2014.  
 
Judging the exhibition this year is Nichole Rawlings director of Brenau University Galleries and custodian 
of the university’s prestigious permanent art collection.  She obtained a master’s degree in art history with 
a specialization in the Italian Renaissance at the American University in Washington, D.C.  She will 
award ribbons for Best of Show, First, Second, and Third places as well as several Honorable Mentions. 
 
You may submit ONE piece in this show. Pieces in all media are acceptable. Please submit TWO copies 
of the completed entry form (enclosed). Attach one copy to the back of each piece, and bring the signed, 
initialed original with delivery.  
 
All two dimensional pieces should be wired and ready to hang. No previously exhibited (upstairs at the 
Quinlan) pieces are eligible, all artwork must have been created in the last five years, and entries may be 
delivered between Monday, October 6 and Friday, October 10.  
 
Due to the overwhelming popularity of this exhibition, the Exhibitions Committee will make the final 
determination of what appears in the show. Artwork should be picked up on Monday, December 8.  We 
have limited storage capacity so all artwork not picked up by January 3, 2015 will become the property of 
Quinlan Arts Inc. 
 
Thank you for making the Quinlan the vital visual arts organization that it is today. We look forward to 
your joining us in what will be one of the most exciting exhibitions of the year. 
      
  Sincerely, 
                                                                                                           

  
  
 Amanda K. McClure 
 Executive Director 
 


